Battle of the Bands- Our BOTB event had a really good turnout, students seemed to enjoy getting involved. This event brings in a new demographic of students that we don’t typically see attending our events. We definitely will be repeating this event next year!

Coffeehouse- This event was a chance for students to come showcase their talents in a more relaxed environment than BOTB. We had snacks and drinks on sale. We didn’t have a very good turnout for this one, so we’re looking for ways to get the students more interested in events like this one. 

Heroes Breakfast- For this event, teachers nominate 1-2 students that they feel have excelled in their class to come participate in the breakfast. We’ll have games and free food for the students selected.

Relay For Life- Our Relay For Life event in partnership with the Canadian Cancer Society is next week, May 9th. We’ll have food trucks, games, music, etc. For the students who have signed up to participate. Our goal is $15 000, and as of today we’re about 1/3rd of the way there. We’re really trying to hype up this event so we can make it the best as it can be for our students as this is our last big event of the year.

In general, student engagement has been way down this year. Our ticket sales for events have been going down, which is making it hard for us to fund future events. We’re looking for more ways to get students excited and engaged in the school community again.
